CITY OF MILWAUKEE

City Hall, 200 E. Wells Street, Milwaukee, WI 53202 + www.city.milwaukee.gov

November 17, 2022

Director Mahan,

As the City heads into 2023, | would ask that you consider supporting the work of the
Community Collaborative Commission. Established by the Common Council in
2020, the Community Collaborative Commission has an important role to play not
only in the resolution of the Collins settlement, but also as an invaluable intermediary
between the City and its residents and as an instrument for gathering information to
inform law enforcement policies, practices and procedures going forward. The
Commission would therefore like to be considered for a $60,000 grant from the
Community Development Grants Administration for 2023.

The Commission proposes to spend the money as follows:

e $30,000 to pay Carlton Mayers, a consultant, to facilitate 12 public meetings,
in collaboration with MPD in 12 aldermanic districts (3 were already held in
2022) to use as a base for creation of the Community Oriented Policing

Engagement Plan.

e $10,000 to pay for four quarterly, in-person public listening sessions to be held
in 2023. This money will be used for location rental and food/refreshments for

attendees.

e $20,000 to be used by the Community Research and Survey Committee of
the Commission to continue its work on hiring a consultant to survey 7,000

city residents on their perception of the police.
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it is our strong belief that the Community Collaborative Commission’s role as
intermediary between the public and the City when it comes to issues around law
enforcement aligns well with the CDBGA’s request for proposals for public services

for low-income persons.
Thank you very much for your support!

Respectfully,

VA

Nate Hamilton, Chair

Community Collaborative Commission
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November 17, 2022

Director Hamilton,

As the City heads into 2023, | would ask that you consider supporting the work of the

Community Collaborative Commission. As you are aware, the Community

_ Collaborative Commission has an important role to play not only in the resolution of

the Collins settlement, but also as an invaluable intermediary between the City and
its residents and as an instrument for gathering information to inform law
enforcement policies, practices and procedures. The Commission is therefore

requesting $60,000 from the Office of Violence Prevention for 2023.

The Commission proposes the spend the money as follows:

e $30,000 to pay Carlton Mayers, a consultant, to facilitate 12 public meetings,
in collaboration with MPD in 12 aldermanic districts (3 were already held in
2022) to use as a base for creation of the Community Oriented Policing

Engagement Plan.

e $10,000 to pay for four quarterly, in-person public listening sessions to be held
in 2023. This money will be used for location rental and food/refreshments for

attendees.

e $20,000 to be used by the Community Research and Survey Committee of
the Commission to continue its work on hiring a consultant to survey 7,000

city residents on their perception of the police.
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The Commission thinks that these expenses align neatly with the mission of the
Office of Violence Prevention and would therefore be a worthy use of the Office's
resources.

Thank you very much for your support!

Respectfully,
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Nate Hamilton,WChair

Community Collaborative Commission




